
 

St. James United Church Life and Work, October 27, 2019 
This morning we welcome Newfound Sound, under the direction of 
Branden Olsen, as our choir. Newfound Sound was formed in 1985 with 
just twelve members. It is the only all women’s chorus specializing in four 
part a cappella harmony in barbershop style in St. John’s. They welcome 
new members on Wednesdays 7-9pm here at St. James. 
 
We gratefully acknowledge the following donations: 
*to the General Fund in loving memory of:  
** Jacob Parsons from his wife, Effie, and sons Donald, Derek and families; 
** Blanche Hollett from Rev. Dr. Donovan Brown, Elsie & Max Squires and 
two friends. 
 
*to the Music Program in loving memory of Blanche Hollett from:  
**David & Dot Driscoll; 
**Richard & Bernadette Field. 
 
Monday, October 28: Susan’s Sewing Studio continues. 
 
Next Saturday, November 2, our UCW Fall Sale, 9:45am - noon. $7 tickets 
can be purchased from any UCW member or at the door. 
 
Next Sunday, November 3: Service of Music (11:00 am): a service of 
worship through music, including solos, small ensembles, congregational 
hymns and a 'Pop-Up Choir'. Anyone and everyone is encouraged to join 
the 'Pop-Up Choir' for a rehearsal before the service at 10am. No choral 
experience necessary! Please speak to Branden or Amy for more details.  
 

Save the Date: Fall Youth Gathering at Burry Heights, November 8-10.  
 
Mark your calendars for Saturday, November 30: Bethlehem Market at St. 
James.  
 
Bridges to Hope is currently looking for a volunteer for the food pantry, 
preferably someone who can come in for other volunteers when they 
cannot make their shift. For more information contact Jody, 330-9642. 
 
Wesley United Church is now accepting applications for the Seniors 
Affordable Apartments. Application form packages are available at Metro 

Property Management (Erin O’Reilly, erin@metropropertymanagement.ca  
237-5804, or 1 Centennial St, Suite 107, Mount Pearl and at Wesley UC 
Office (579-3682). Applications must be filled out in their entirety to be 
considered for the random draw for successful tenants. All applications 
must be submitted to Metro Property Management by November 30.  
 
This evening at 7:30: Projēkt Chamber Voices presents The Sea at St. 
Andrew's Presbyterian Church (The Kirk) 76 Queen's Rd. As everyone 
knows, the sea holds a special place in Newfoundland culture. Through 
rough waves and calm waters, stormy days, to glorious peaceful evenings 
under moon and star light, it surrounds and envelopes us. Our songs sing 
of its wonder and its dangers. Join them as they present music for and 
about the sea, capturing its potential for tragedy, as well as the longing 
hope it can instill. Tickets are $12/$15.  

Tuesday, October 29, 7:30 – 9:30pm: 14th Annual Jewish, Christian, 
Muslim Dialogue.  The theme this year is Religion in an Age of Anxiety, to 
be held in Main Auditorium of the Medical School, adjacent to the Health 
Sciences Centre. 
 
In the city, Saturday, November 2: 
*Agnes Pratt Fall Bazaar at The Agnes Pratt Home.  The doors to the event 
will open at 10am and they would love to see you all there.  
  
*Topsail United Church will be holding a hot Turkey Dinner with dessert, 
tea/coffee at 6;30pm.  Cost $20.  Tickets are available by calling their 
church office at 834-4567.  All are welcome.  
 
St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation’s 19th Annual Dinner Theatre in 
support of the residents of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home on Thursday, 
November 7 at the Masonic Temple, 6 Cathedral Street for Spirit of 
Newfoundland’s “The Carpenters – It’s Yesterday Once More”   Tickets  $75 
(tax-in).  Call 752-8745 for tickets or information. 

Wesley UC: Flipper Dinner Takeout on Thursday, November 14. These will 
be take-out meals only. Tickets are $25 and dinners must be picked up 
between 5:30pm and 7pm on November 14. To order tickets call Marvin, 
579-7900, Pheobe, 726-1689 or Wesley church office 579-3682 

Please see the Community notice board outside the Sanctuary for 
information on more community events. 


